
 

 

Relocation of Summerfield Education Centre: 
 

Summerfield Education Centre will be relocating from Auckland House, Auckland Drive, Smith’s 
Wood to the former Daylesford Infant School site on Lyndon Road.  The current Summerfield 
Education Centre site is no longer fit for purpose and the Daylesford site buildings are of a much 
higher quality. 
 
Summerfield Education Centre is subject to an Academy order to convert to an academy school 
within the Solihull Academy Multi-Academy Trust. The proposed date for this conversion is 01 May 
2022 at the earliest. 
 
Summerfield Education Centre will need to accommodate approximately 35 pupils of secondary 

school age, being taught in small groups. 

 
In February 2022 the Cabinet Portfolio Holder Children, Education and Skills, approved feasibility 
work at the Daylesford Infant School site and also gave approval for this period of community 
engagement for all interested parties.  
 
 
Engaging with you:  
 

The event detailed below is your opportunity to drop-in during the times shown, to see the proposed 

plans for the new school site.  There will also be an opportunity for you to talk to the Executive  

Principal of Solihull Alternative Provision Academy and Council Officers. 

 

Make your views known:  

You can email the Council to make your views known and you can email or call for further details or 
to ask questions. 

 

Keeping you up to date:  
 
Detailed information about the changes to Summerfield Education Centre can be found on the 
Councils website. 

 

Summerfield 

Education Centre 

School Place Planning Team 
researchandpolicy@solihull.gov.uk  

0121 704 6702 / 6677 

Community Event 
Daylesford Infant 

School Site 

Thursday                    

17 March 2022 
4:00pm - 6:00pm 

Online www.solihull.gov.uk/consultations  

mailto:researchandpolicy@solihull.gov.uk
http://www.solihull.gov.uk/consultations


Daylesford Infant School Site 

 

The Current Timeline 
 

This timeline is for guidance and could be subject to change as a result of the consultation process. 

 
 

The closing date for responses to be received is Monday 04 April 2022. 
 

Individual replies will not be made.  However you will be sent an acknowledgement to confirm that 
your email has been received.  Written responses will be made available to any person or body 

responsible for making or reviewing the decision on the future of Summerfield Education Centre. 

 

07 March 2022 -                        

04 April 2022 
Engagement period with parents/carers and the wider community 

17 March 2022 Community Engagement Event at Daylesford Infant School site 

01 May 2022 
Proposed date for Summerfield Education Centre to convert to an 

academy school within the Solihull Academy Multi-Academy Trust 

01 September 2022 
Proposed date for the pupils of Summerfield Education Centre to 

relocate to the former Daylesford Infant School site. 


